
From: Robert Rosenthal
To: commentletters
Subject: Comments to A-2239(a)-(c)
Date: Monday, December 11, 2017 2:30:04 PM

Dear Clerk to the Board Townsend,

I am a rancher in So. California.  It's about time that farmers are given a break regarding endless regulations.  Based
on the economic impact that farming has in California, government should make every effort to promote it, not
hinder it.

Sincerely,

Robert Rosenthal
32660 Auld Rd
Winchester, CA 92596
rosenthalranch@aol.com

(1/23/18) Board Meeting
A-2239(a)-(c)

Deadline: 12/22/17 by 12 noon

12-11-17
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